
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

Re: Autumn Half Term Study Programme  

I am writing to share the Year 11 Autumn Half Term study programme, which I have attached to this 
letter.  

All half term study programme sessions will be 3 hours and will take place either in the morning 
(9.00am to 12.00pm) or in the afternoon (12.30pm to 3.30pm). Please note that students wishing to 
attend sessions, must ensure they are available for the whole session as they will not be permitted 
to leave early due to the disruption this has on sessions. 

Refreshments will be available for students during the course of sessions. Students’ who attend both 
the morning and afternoon sessions on the same day, will be able to have their lunch break 12.00pm 
to 12.30pm between sessions.  

As I shared previously, students will receive two study reward loyalty credits for each half term 
session they attend. Students will be required to sign in and out of the academy building as they 
arrive and leave. Own clothes can be worn whilst attending these sessions.  

I hope you will support by encouraging your son/daughter to attend these valuable study sessions to 
further support their revision for the mini mock examinations at the start of Term 2. 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding these sessions. 

Thank you for your continued support this term and I hope you and your family have a relaxing 
Autumn half term break. 

Yours sincerely, 

Martin May 

Deputy Head of Year 10 and 11 


